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Please log as an objection.

Kind Regards,

Obote Hope
Planning Officer
020 79742555

Hope, Obote

15 October 2018 11:24

Planning

FW: launderette closure 2018/2824/P Objection

Sent: 16 July 2018 08:50

To: Hope, Obote <Obote.Hope@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: launderette closure
Ref no: 2018/2824/P

Dear Obote Hope,

1 am writing to object to the planned closure of the launderette at 54 Belsize Lane, NW3 SAR.

Tt is a vital resource and a part of the community. Tt is very well used, and Sundays for instance it's hard to

find a place.

It will really disadvantage local people. Not everyone has a washing machine. There are hostels round here
and people need access to a launderette, which are becoming few and far between.

T and other colleagues work in healthcare, so we use it for our uniforms. So it is a vital resource for the

NHS.

If people don't have access to a launderette, how are they supposed to wash their clothes? If they don't, that

is a health risk.
Please help.
With thanks.
Yours sincerely,

Joseph Alberge
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